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I would like to object on several grounds, firstly the far reaching effects of the micro plastics toxins this plant 
will produce affecting our air, land, animal life and waterways (which also supply Sydney). Also expected is a 
degradation of air quality with odours from burning. Toxicity reports have been requested over the past four 
years & have not been forthcoming. This plant started as a small building which plans have now seen it grow to 
much larger dimensions including the vast stacks which were noticeably absent from early submissions. There 
has been an unprecedented lack of transparency on the part of the Applicant to answer ongoing questions from 
the Community. There is no buffer zone between residents whose homes literally back onto Plasrefine. The 
increased road traffic coming & going into this largest recycling plant in Australia will negatively impact the 
schools, homes & degrade roads. This industry will negatively impact "THE SHIP' for which the State 
Government has financed plans which have been produced. Businesses which would have gone into THE SHIP 
to support our area will stay away, tourism will also be negatively impacted and the quality of Southern 
Highlands life will never be the same if Plasrefine goes ahead in Moss Vale. I understand there has been an 
offer to find an alternate suitable location but this has been rejected. MOSS VALE IS NOT THE RIGHT LOCATION! 
Please hear us. 
 

 




